City Attorney's Communication #2017-380
February 16, 2017

TO: Bobby Bush, Senior Human Resources Analyst
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Service Contract with New Horizon Community Development
Corporation, Inc.

As requested in your e-mail of February 14, 2017, the following form of Resolution, relative to
the above-referenced matter, has been revised and is attached:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE
A SERVICE CONTRACT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO
BEACH AND NEW HORIZON COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
CORPORATION, INC., PROVIDING FOR A SUMMER YOUTH
EMPLOYMENT TRAINING PROGRAM; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Also attached is a Waiver and Hold Harmless Agreement and Information Sheet that you may
utilize for the Summer Youth Employment Training Program.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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